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Road Skills Portion of Driver License Exams Available at 

All Pasco Tax Collector Offices 
 

Pasco Tax Collector Mike Fasano announces that beginning February 1st the road 

skills portion of driver license examinations will be available at all five tax collector 

locations (Gulf Harbors, West Pasco Government Center – New Port Richey, Land 

O’ Lakes – immediately north of Central Pasco Government Center, Wesley 

Chapel & East Pasco Government Center - Dade City).  The road tests will be 

available during normal business hours for the respective office.   

“In our continuing efforts to improve the services we offer our customers we are 

pleased that starting February 1st road tests will be available at all of our offices,” 

comments Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “This is one more step towards making 

our locations “One-Stop Shops” for all your driver license needs.” 

For more information regarding hours, days of operation and locations, please 

visit www.pascotaxes.com or contact our centralized call center Monday through 

Friday from 8:30 AM to 5:00 PM at 727-847-8032, 813-235-6076 or 352-521-

4338.   

http://www.pascotaxes.com/

